
It seems like a while ago now, but I hope you all had a wonderful Christmas and New 
Year. I would like to take this opportunity to say how proud I was of all of your       
children during our Nativity, they did a fantastic job! They all thoroughly enjoyed the 
build up to Christmas and loved role playing in our Santa’s Workshop!  
This half term our topic is called ‘Let’s Pretend’. This will cover learning about several 
Traditional Tales, lots of imaginative role play based around the children’s own       
interests and storytelling using vocabulary and forms of speech that are increasingly 
influenced by their experiences of books. After the holidays our topic will be ‘Animal 
Crackers’, where we will be looking at a range of animals: small, big, unusual, baby 
and farm. We will be exploring this topic by looking at a range of   fiction and non-
fiction books linked to the topic. 

• Junk modelling – if you have any unwanted recycling, such as boxes and containers 

we would greatly appreciate them for our junk modelling basket. 

• Reading Reminders - We encourage all children to read their reading books at 

home at least three times a week. Books get changed on Friday’s, so please make 

sure both books are in your child’s bookbag on this day.  Thank you. 

 

We had lots of fun     

together last term!  


